
KOMUKA DAYCARE

AND NURSERY

For any inquiries, please contact the office at +256782166670

Third Term Newsletter

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are thrilled to announce that the third term
has begun smoothly! It’s clear that the children
had a wonderful holiday, as evidenced by their
bright smiles and engagement in various
activities.

A warm welcome to our new parents and
students! At Komuka Daycare and Nursery, we
are committed to creating an environment where
our students not only excel academically but
also feel at home—just as our name "Komuka"

 Events 

FEES

THANK YOU!

Please use the following
payment methods:

We sincerely appreciate your constant cooperation and
support, and we thank you for trusting us with your little ones.

We are looking forward to a wonderful term ahead!

20th May: Pyjama Dress
Down Day

31st May: STEM at Komuka

6th June: Dress Up as
Someone Who is Your Hero
(Parents, you can help!)

Bank Name: Stanbic
Account Name: Komuka Daycare &
Nursery
Account Number: 9030024329487
Merchant Code: 268250 (Flexipay) 
Dial \*291#

 Number: 0782166670
* Name: John Otim
* Please include withdrawal
charges with payment.

Mobile money:

We look forward to another great term!

TIP FOR PARENTS:

The early years are critical for
developing a lifelong love of reading.
It’s never too early to start reading
to your child. This will help your child
become a happy and confident
reader and speaker, building their
vocabulary quickly.

Read early and read often.
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